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The information included herein is property of LiteON. It shall not be revealed to unauthorized persons. 
For this mutual benefit of both partners, it’s the policy of the company to inform customers of changes, which 
may concern LiteON products or their specifications. 
 

Contact : Ruby LU, Product Marketing 
Tel: 886-2-2226181 ext. 2168 
E-mail: Ruby.IS.LU@Liteon.com  

 

Liteon Lamp End-Of-Life Announcement 
 
Description:  

LiteON-OPTO TH lamp products will discontinue the part numbers as below because raw 

material will be discontinued by materials vendor. 

 

Products Affected: 

As below table 

EOL P/N Replacement 

LTL-4268-H3 LTL2R3KDKNN 

LTL-353CKR-H3 LTL2P3KDKNN 

LTL-1CHA LTL1CHFL4D 

LTL-1CHP LTL1CHJDE 

LTL-1CHY LTL1CHJSDNN 

LTL-1CHY-032A LTL1CHJSDNN-032A 

 

Reason for Change: 

Due to suppliers announced stopping shipment of original raw materials and operational 

constraints of the production line, we would like to End-Of-Life this series product. 

 

Last order / Last shipment: 

Last order acceptance to Lite-On is 2020-Dec-27. 

Last shipment from Lite-On Thailand factory will be before 2021-Mar-31. 

 

 

 

If there are no objections or requests for additional information by Sep/06/2020 received from our 
customers, then we assume approval for the proposed changes and can ship our product at the company 
discretion. 


